

REVISION 2
DẠNG BÀI KIỂM TRA GIỮA KỲ
Trình độ đào tạo: Đại học - Khóa 17
Thời gian làm bài: **35 phút (Kể cả nghe)**

PART 1: LISTENING COMPREHENSION (4 points)

Section 1: Listen to a man talking about what he has in his briefcase and fill in each blank with ONLY ONE WORD or A NUMBER from the recording. (2 points)

1. He has got a newspaper in _____ language.
2. There are _____ pens in his briefcase.
3. The keys in his briefcase are for his house and _____.
4. The _____ of his family are very important to him.
5. There aren't any _____ in his briefcase.

Section 2: Listen to a conversation and answer the following questions with ONLY ONE WORD OR A NUMBER from the recording. (2 points)

6. What is her surname?
7. Where is she from?
8. What is her phone number?
9. How old is she?
10. What language does she study at school?

PART 2: READING COMPREHENSION (4 points)

Section 1: Read the passage and answer the following questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS and/or A NUMBER from the passage. (2 points)

Sheila's House

My name's Sheila, I am nine years old and I am from London, the capital of England. I live with my mother (my father died when I was eleven months) in a quiet little house in Hampstead Heath. There is only one bedroom in my house, so I share it with my mother. I love her very much; we are best friends.

My house is small but very cozy. It is brownish with brown windows and black roof. Upstairs there is the bedroom, a corridor and the bathroom. In the bedroom we have a big bed, two bedside tables with table lamps on them. We also have an armchair, a big fluffy rug on the floor and a picture on the wall. In the bathroom there is a bath, a

washbasin, the toilet, a mirror above the washbasin and a rug on the floor.

Downstairs there is a living room, a kitchen and the hall. On the hall we have the stairs and some paintings on the wall. There is no dining room and so we eat our meals in the kitchen. The kitchen is quite large. It has got a table in the centre, two chairs, a fridge, a cooker, a big white cupboard where we keep our plates and glasses, a washing machine and dishwasher. There is also an attic in my house where I have my laptop and it is there that I practice some dance moves. I love my house.

11. Who is Sheila's best friend?
12. Where is the bathroom in her house?
13. What are there on the wall of the hall downstairs?
14. What is the kitchen in house like?
15. Where does she learn to dance?

Section 2: Read the following passage and fill in each blank with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS from the passage. (2 points)

Dear Marcos,

Hi, my name is Rebecca and I am your new pen friend. I'm ten years old, and I live in Barcelona, Spain. I go to the 4th grade in Saint Michael Elementary School. On weekdays, I get up at 6 o'clock. The school starts at 7:30 in the morning. I have my lunch at the school cafeteria and I usually leave around 3:30 in the afternoon.

I like math, history and geography, but my most favorite subject is science. I like playing basketball and soccer. I also play tennis, and I like swimming. On the weekends, I go to the movie with my friends. We like action movies. I usually go to church with my parents on Sundays.

Please write and tell me about you and your life. What's your family like? What do you like doing in your spare time? I hope to hear from you soon.

Best wishes, Rebecca

16. Rebecca is Marcos's _____.
17. She studies at school from 7:30 to 3:30, and she has lunch at the _____.
18. She likes studying math, history, geography and especially _____.
19. Her favorite sports are basketball, _____, tennis and swimming.
20. The kind of film she enjoys watching with her friends is _____.

PART 3: WRITING (2 points)

Choose the correct answer for each sentence.

21. Harry and Tony/ like/ listen/ music/ watch/ TV/ at the weekends.

- A. Harry and Tony likes listening to music and watching TV at the weekends.
- B. Harry and Tony like listening music and watching TV at the weekends.
- C. Harry and Tony like listening to music and watching TV at the weekends.
- D. Harry and Tony like to listening to music and watching TV at the weekends.

22. Peter/ not/ take a cooking class/ but he/ can/ cook well.

- A. Peter does not take a cooking class but he can cook well.
- B. Peter do not take a cooking class but he can cook well.
- C. Peter does not takes a cooking class but he cans cook well.
- D. Peter does not take cooking class but he can cook well.

23. Sarah/ often/ do yoga/ the morning/ go shopping/ the afternoon.

- A. Sarah often do yoga in the morning and goes shopping in the afternoon.
- B. Sarah does yoga often in the morning and goes shopping in the afternoon.
- C. Sarah does often yoga in the morning and goes shopping in the afternoon.
- D. Sarah often does yoga in the morning and goes shopping in the afternoon.

24. The little girl/ like/ sing/ English songs/ dance/ after school.

- A. The little girl likes singing English songs and dances after school.
- B. The little girl likes singing English songs and dancing after school.
- C. The little girl likes to singing English songs and dancing after school.
- D. The little girl likes sing English songs and dancing after school.

25. I / live / big / family / nine / member./ We/ have/ big house/ four/ room.

- A. I live in big family with nine members. We have big house and four rooms.
- B. I live in a big family with nine members. We have a big house with four rooms.
- C. I live in a big family to nine members. We have a big house with four rooms.
- D. I live in big family with nine member. We have a big house with four room.

26. your wife / work/ computer / company?/ -/ No/ work/ in/ hotel.

- A. Is your wife work in a computer company? – No, she works in a hotel.
- B. Do your wife work in a computer company? – No, he works in a hotel.
- C. Does your wife work in a computer company? – No, she works in a hotel.
- D. Are your wife work in a computer company? – No, she work in a hotel.

27. in different places./ I/ but/ live/ my/ children and grandchildren/ in/live/ Miami

- A. I live in Miami but my children and grandchildren live in different places.
- B. I live in Miami but children my and grandchildren live in different places.
- C. I live in Miami and my children but grandchildren live in different places.
- D. I in Miami live but my children and grandchildren live in places different.

28. Wooden/ brown/ table/ be/ between/ the door/ the window?

- A. Is the wooden brown table between the door or the window?
- B. Is the brown wooden table between the door with the window?
- C. Does the wooden brown table between the door and the window?

D. Is the brown wooden table between the door and the window?

29. Those/ pencil/ ruler/ be/ not/ in/ the/ drawer./ they/ be/ next to/ book.

- A. Those pencils and rulers are not in the drawer. They are next to the book.
- B. Those pencil and ruler are not in the drawer. They be next to the book.
- C. Those pencils and rulers isn't in the drawer. They are next to book.
- D. The pencils and rulers are not in those drawer. They are next to these book.

30. Jerry /study /mathematics /five hours /a day./ He/ be/ good/ this subject.

- A. Jerry study mathematics five hours a day. He was good at this subject.
- B. Jerry studies mathematics five hour a day. He is good at this subject.
- C. Jerry studies mathematics five hours a day. He is good at this subject.
- D. Jerry does studies mathematics five hours a day. He is good on this subject.

-THE END -